

Staying Connected with You!

Fall Music Recitals!

We're so excited about our Fall Music Recitals, just around the corner on November 8! Everyone has been preparing their pieces for our special "Feels Like Home" 35th Anniversary Recital for such a long time, and we can't wait to hear your hard work!

As usual with our in-house recitals, we will have a casual reception following each recital with a few snacks and beverages. We ask that, to help us control the flow of people between shows, you please arrive within 10-15 minutes of the beginning of your showtime. And come ready to enjoy some music celebrating the history and culture of our city and state!

Winter Orders for Fun CDMS Gear!

We have some awesome Sweatshirts and Performance Tees with a fun new "Be Creative" logo for 2020-2021! Orders must be placed by November 5, so be sure and get yours in soon!

You can stop by the Studio to see samples in person, or simply use this handy <u>Google Form</u> (photos of products are included).

Feels Like Home



UPCOMING

Parent Peek Weeks

November 17-23 December 14-19

Fall Recitals

November 8

Thanksgiving

Break

November 24-28 (lessons ARE held Monday)